
Year 4’s CLC Trip!
June 2023

Year 4 visited the CLC and spent the morning using a 

program called Logo to code letters and shapes. During 

the afternoon, we programmed micro bits. We imagined 

they were babies and created code to show when they 

were happy or sad and to show what they needed. 


